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Dear Parents / Carers
YEAR 4&5 Multi Sports/Invasion Games Club

Your child has the opportunity to attend an Invasion Games Club Fridays, 3:15pm – 4:15pm,
being led by our Leeds United community coach. Games will include hockey, tag rugby, football and
many more! The club will run from Friday 18th November - Friday 9th December.

Places will be limited so please return as soon as possible if your child would like a place. The
sessions will be run indoor, so children can wear their usual PE kit. Please collect your children
from the main office.

Best Wishes

Miss Slaski
PE lead

Consent Slip:

Pupil Name ______________________________

Class: _____________________

I give permission for my child to attend Invasion Games Club after school.

YES/NO

Signed ______________________

Date ________________________
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